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Tolling facility underway 
The tolling facility is located between Pah Road and Te 
Tumu Road. 

Construction is now underway on a small building to house 
the electronics, a concrete protection barrier is now in place 
and mains power will be installed in the coming weeks. The 
toll gantry which spans the four lanes will be erected later 
in the year. 

Above:  Domain Road interchange  

Domain Road surcharge 
Following the construction of the new northbound lanes on 
Domain Road, further settlement was detected. Monitoring 
was undertaken and it was determined there was still some 
movement in the area of the old Tara Road and Domain 
Road intersection. 

Wick drains have been installed with surcharge material 
placed on top. Current geotechnical calculations indicate 
that this small area will require three months of surcharge 
before the surcharge can be removed. While this is a minor 
set back for the construction team, it is manageable and the 
programmed completion date should still be achieved. 

Above:  SH2 westbound lanes  Above:  Pah Road to Kaituna River bridge cycleway and noise bund. 

Above:  Noise wall and stock underpass  


